Website- www.brabu.net

(Phone+Fax No:- 0621-2243071)

(E-mail: registrar.brabu@gmail.com)

Memo No. C/2568

Date: 30.09.2021

## **OFFICE ORDER**

On the request of Centre superintendents and Principals of the college, the TDC Part I (Hons.) Examinations, 2020 (Session 2019-22) scheduled on 1st and 3rd October, 2021, is being postponed and the date of the same will be announced shortly. The rest of the examination will be held as per the existing Programme.

30.9.21

**Controller of Examinations**